
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Kim Stensonkstenson@emd.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2016 4:06:15 PM
Subject: Update

Director Stenson- 
 

Rebecca asked that I forward our office's statement on the pipeline. Below is a copy. I will forward to 
you any other statements we issue. 
 

"The governor signed an executive order that increases the number of fuel truck deliveries into the 
state in an effort to minimize any potential impact on our consumers. As engineers work to repair 
pipeline issues, we will continue to monitor the developments in the region."
 

Richele K Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
South Carolina
 
Direct 803-734-8465
 

Sent from my iPhone
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